
From:  Rachel Neumann <R.Neumann@fehrandpeers.com>

Sent time:  05/18/2018 10:43:29 AM

To:  wes.pringle@lacity.org

Cc:  Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>

Subject:  Hollywood Traffic Study - Future Roadway Improvements
 

Hi Wes,
 
I am working on a traffic study located at Vine St & Yucca St in Hollywood. Please let me know if there are any roadway
improvements planned in that area.
 
Thank you for your assistance.
 

Rachel Miriam Neumann  |  Senior Transportation Planner
             Fehr & Peers |  600 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 1050  |  Los Angeles, CA 90017
             Tel  ﴾213﴿ 261‐3080  | www.fehrandpeers.com
 

http://www.fehrandpeers.com

